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Annual Church Meetings 
by our Staff Reporter 

 

Our Annual Church meetings were held on 

Tuesday 5th April in the Memorial Chapel.  

Copies of individual reports are available on 

request from the parish office. 

 

Special thanks go to Rev Nick Sharp for 

chairing the meeting in a very efficient yet 

relaxed and caring way; Dorothy Toyn as 

she finishes her three years as 

Churchwarden, leaving the church in good 

heart and in good structural shape; Colin for 

a clear and succinct presentation of the 

finances and to all who contributed to the 

smooth running of the meeting – and the 

excellent refreshments. 

 

Finances 

 

The church ended the year with a surplus of 

£2,881.81 – a very good result.  This is unlikely 

to be repeated in 2011 as we will have 

higher energy bills, and a Curate to support. 

 

The Hall committee continues to run a very 

tight and effective financial ship and thanks 

are due to Rosemary & Dorothy Graves for 

their sterling efforts as Hall managers. 

 

We made total donations to charity of 

approximately £9,000, including £1500 to 

Send-a-cow raised by Junior Church. 

 
 

 

The budget for 2011 is as follows: 

 

 
 

As Jo is on sabbatical there was no Vicar's 

Report.  We hope she is enjoying the 

opportunity to reflect and think more deeply 

than Parish life permits and look forward to 

her return at Pentecost. 


